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HEALTH WARNING ON MARIHUANA PRODUCTS 

 

House Bill 5222 as introduced 

Sponsor:  Rep. Thomas A. Albert 

Committee:  Law and Justice 

Complete to 11-27-17 

 

SUMMARY:  

 

House Bill 5222 would amend the Medical Marihuana Facilities Licensing Act to require 

that all marihuana sold through provisioning centers include a health warning for women 

who are pregnant and women who are breastfeeding. 

 

Under the act, the Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs (LARA) must 

promulgate rules and emergency rules as necessary to implement, administer, and enforce 

the act. The rules must ensure the safety, security, and integrity of the operation of 

marihuana facilities and must include rules to, among other things, establish labeling and 

packaging standards, procedures, and requirements for marihuana sold or transferred 

through provisioning centers.  
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FISCAL IMPACT:  

 

House Bill 5222 would not have a fiscal impact on any unit of state or local government. 
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■ This analysis was prepared by nonpartisan House Fiscal Agency staff for use by House members in their 

deliberations, and does not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 


